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Staff Appreciation Week Thank you!

Just a note of appreciation to all our wonderful Topsail parents and guardians who demonstrated their appreciation in so many ways during staff appreciation week. The week included a delicious staff breakfast here at school. There is a new bulletin board display created in the lobby representing our staff. We had a little gift every day for staff as well as treats for recess many days throughout the week. We truly felt appreciated and are most grateful to our Topsail families for their generosity. Thanks to the Staff Appreciation Week parent committee for all their hard work!

Mr. Deveaux










Mrs. Conway

Vice-Principal









Principal
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Kinderstart: 
We presently have 97 students registered for Kinderstart and we have had two school visits already. The next school visits are scheduled for Friday, April 15th, Friday, May 6th and Friday, June 3rd, 2016.  There will be no school for our current Kindergarten students on these days.

Family Travel Protocol:
Many of our Topsail families have family trips planned that sometimes affect school attendance. We ask that you remember to email your child’s teacher as well as the administration to let them know of any planned absences before they occur. This way we can properly notate your child’s absence in the registers for attendance that we keep on a monthly basis. Thanks for your cooperation with this request.
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Literacy day Donation to CBS Literacy Council: Many thanks to all our guest readers from our Family Literacy Day we held on January 27th! It was a great success.  Many thanks to our parents and invited guests for donating their time to read to our students. Our students donated $201.85 for the CBS Literacy Council to help with literacy projects in our community. A great day all around! Keep reading!
[image: image10.wmf]Scholastic Book Fair:  Our school book fair will take place from Monday, March 14th to Thursday, March 17th from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm.  On March 17th, which is also Parent Teacher interview day, the book fair will be open for parents to visit during the afternoon (1-4pm) and evening (6-8pm). A link can be found on our webpage directing you to the Scholastic site where you can preview the books that will be available.  

[image: image11.wmf]Second Term Reports:  Second term report will be distributed on Monday, March 14th with parent-teacher interviews scheduled for Thursday, March 17th.  We will use the on-line OPTIS system for booking appointments. Manual appointments can be made following the directions on the note that will go home next week. Appointments will be able to be booked once reports are distributed on the 14th at 3:00 pm.  Due to Parent-Teacher interviews, there will be NO classes for Kindergarten students on Thursday, March 17th.  Students in grades one to four will be dismissed at 11:30 am. There will be NO canteen services available for recess or lunch on this day.
[image: image12.wmf][image: image13.wmf]PD Days for Teachers: As part of our continuing professional growth plan, teachers will be attending a PD day on Monday, March 7th   related to professional practice and planning. For advance planning staff will participate in a second PD Day on Friday April 8th. This second day is still tentative as we await NLESD approval. School will be closed for all students on these days.
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Grade 1 Assembly: The grade one assembly will take place on Wednesday, March 16th @ 9:30 am. All Grade one parents are welcome to attend. There are no tickets to purchase. Unfortunately we cannot offer seating to extended family as this is a school wide assembly and our seating is limited to two adults per student. Please join us in the gym on Wednesday morning! Parents are kindly asked to park in the church parking lot or on the west end of the school parking lot AFTER 9:15. Thanks!
Cool to be Kind Day at Topsail @ Topsail Elementary:
During November 2015 we celebrated Acts of Kindness week here at Topsail. This was such a successful activity that we decided to try to add some extra kindness activities into our practice. Wednesday, February 24th was “COOL TO BE KIND” Day! With the support of community partner Nalcor, we were able to give each student a ‘Cool 2 B KIND’ t-shirt. We celebrated with a pancake breakfast cooked and served by our very kind parent volunteers. We followed up with an assembly in the afternoon filled with songs and activities related to being kind to one another. We continue to focus on Kindness and modelling the behaviors we want our students to reflect.
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Janeway Day in the Schools:                                                                              
February 12th, 2016 was Janeway Day here at Topsail.  This year our staff and students contributed $332.95 to the Janeway Hospital. Thanks to everyone who donated!
Dates to Remember:
March 1
Grade 3 swimming
March 2
Grade 4 swimming

March 3
Grade 2 skating

March 4
Kindergarten skating.  All K’s come in the morning.
March 4
Recycling. Special draw takes place today!

March 7
SCHOOL CLOSED for Teacher Professional Development.
March 8
Grade 3 swimming

March 9
Grade 4 swimming

March 10
Grade 1 skating.  Final session.
March 11
Recycling

March 14
Report cards go home today! Optis – report card scheduler opens at 3:00pm today
March 14-17
Scholastic Book Fair.

March 15
School Council meets at 6:00 pm.
March 16
Grade 1 Assembly at 9:30 am.
March 17
School closes at 11:30 for Parent-teacher interviews.

No school for K students. No canteen services.
March 17
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March 18
Recycling

March 18
Kindergarten skating- final session

March 18
Grade 2 skating

March 22
Pyjama Day - Janeway Telethon Kick-off.
March 23
Recognition Assembly for grades K, 2 and 4.


Teachers will contact parents whose child will be recognized for this ceremony.

March 24
Grade 2 skating. Final session.
March 24
School closes for Easter vacation.
April 4
School re-opens.  Day 7 on our schedule.
April 8
Tentative Teacher PD day - to be confirmed.
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